
 

 

 
ANAC’s decision 

 
PRM Charges for 2016 (as of 1 January 2016) 

 
 
Pursuant to the regulatory approval process of PMR charge and according to the Decree Law 
254/2012 of 28 November, the Portuguese Civil Aviation Authority (ANAC) approved the 
amount of 0.40€ per departing passenger. This PRM Charge update will be on force from 01 
January 2016, and is applicable for Lisbon Group airports, Porto Airport and Faro Airport. 
 
This PRM charge update, now approved by the Regulatory Authority, is in line with ANA´s 
proposal, complemented with the Users’ opinions expressed during the consultation process. 


